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Kindergarten students enjoyed a visit from
the Blacktown Fire Brigade this week. They
learned what to do if they hear a smoke
alarm, how to signal a firefighter if they
need help, and what number to call in an
emergency, along with other important fire
safety tips. Students also had the chance to
get a close-up look at the fire truck! What
a fantastic session—thank you, Blacktown
firefighters!
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Get down low
and 

go, go, go!

Fire, fire,
fire!

Stop, drop,
cover & roll.


